kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 1:48 PM

To: kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: FW: Comments for planning board 72022
Attachments: Comments for planning board 72022.docx

Jim Fletcher’s comments. Thanks!

Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 and 20 West

Canandaigua, New York 14424

Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241

From: jflétcher@townofcanandaigua.org <jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 11:07 AM

To: 'Shawna Bonshak' <shonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>; mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Comments for planning board 72022

Not much to say but here it is.

James Fletcher

Highway and Water Superintendent
Town of Canandaigua
585-394-3300




Comments for planning board
CPN-22-044 Callaway

NO comments

CPN-22-045 Hill

No comments

CPN-22-048 Artisan meats

1. Remove the exit to North Street. There are currently several entrances in the area and that it is
very close to Brickyard Road.




